
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9 Oct 2019          KSe/JB 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Sixth Form Cross-Curricular Trip to New York 
 

We are looking into the feasibility of running a cross-curricular trip to New York during the 
February half-term 2021, leaving on Friday 12 February 2021 and returning to Sleaford on 
Wednesday 17 February 2021.  The duration of the trip would be 4 nights and 6 days. 
 

Proposed attractions: 
 

 Statue of Liberty 
 Ellis Island – immigration story 
 Ground Zero – 9/11 Memorial 
 Brooklyn Bridge 
 Times Square 
 The Metropolitan Museum 
 Top of the Rock   

 Movie Walking Tour of Central 
Park 

 Coach tour of famous TV and 
Movie locations 

 Madison Square Gardens 
 Natural History Museum 
 Broadway show 

 
The cost of this trip will be in the region of £1450, which would include hotel accommodation, 
flights and transfers to and from airports and entrance to attractions. Food will be an 
additional cost; however, eating out in New York can be relatively cheap. 
 

In the first instance we would be grateful for expressions of interest in this trip so we can look 
at numbers and try and bring the cost down further.  Once the numbers have been 
established we will be asking for a deposit to secure a place and an informal meeting will be 
held at a later date.  
 

No deposit or firm commitment is required at this time as we are in the provisional planning 
stage, but please return the attached slip no later than Friday 8 November 2019. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
K Seymour      
Trip Organiser  
     
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return to: Mrs K. Seymour, Carre’s Grammar School by Friday 8 November 
2019 
 
My son/daughter* ____________________________________ form ______________ 
 
would be interested in the proposed trip to New York in February 2021 
 
 
Signed: ____________________________ Date: ____________________ 


